
 

 
 
 
September 28, 2022 
 
The Honorable Gavin Newsom 
Governor, State of California 
1021 O Street, Suite 9000 
Sacramento, CA 95814 
 
Assembly Bill 2183 (Mark Stone) – Request for Signature 
 
Dear Governor Newsom, 
 
We write to request your signature on AB 2183, the Agricultural Labor Relations Voting 
Choice Act, authored by Assembly Member Mark Stone. 
 
Conversations with your office have led to an agreement with you on additional legislative 
language, as written in the attached RN 22 21856 from 2:15 pm on September 27, 2022. 
 
The language in RN 22 21856 will allow for easier implementation than some provisions of 
AB 2183. 
 
We look forward to your signature on AB 2183 (Stone) and the subsequent passage by the 
Legislature of the language from RN 22 21856. 
 
With the signing of AB 2183 (Stone), this letter articulates our commitment to help lead and 
support passage of the attached legislation to replace what will be enacted through the 
signing of AB 2183 (Stone).  Collectively we will move the legislation, without amendment, 
to your desk as quickly as possible in 2022 or in 2023. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Teresa Romero 
President 
United Farm Workers 
 
 
 
 
Lorena Gonzalez Fletcher 
Executive Secretary-Treasurer 
California Labor Federation, AFL-CIO 


